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We are so excited to share a fun-filled week 

celebrating young children, their teachers, and 

their families here at LifeSpan as we start the 

month of April off with The Week of the Young 

Child. Each day we will have collaborative activities 

that encourage movement and healthy lifestyles 

through music, art, food, and family.  

Scholastic Book Fair is heading to LifeSpan 

from Monday, April 15th until the morning of Friday, 

April 19th. Families will be able to shop through a 

variety of books that are board books through 

grade 2 readers. Accepted forms of payment will be 

cash or card. Please know that if paying with cash 

we will not have change available.  

Please take a moment to look over our  

resource for our Safety Topic of the month on our 

parent communication boards, Mental Health 

Awareness in children and young adolescents, to 

learn the warning signs and treatment options.   

Spring Picture Days are currently being 

scheduled for May 5th and 6th. All of the children 

will have the option of a spring background. Our 

Pre-K, Pre-K Counts, and Kindergarten Friends will 

have the option of getting their photo taken with 

cap and gown as well. Keep an eye out for more 

information coming soon!  


